
From: Nicole Martin <nmartin@amaranth.ca> Sent: November 23, 2020 2:31 PM  

Subject: Governing Body for Cannabis support resolution - Northumberland County  

Please note that the Council of the Township of Amaranth recently endorsed the 

following resolution at its regular meeting of Council held on November 18, 2020:  

Resolution #5 Moved by: C. Gerrits – Seconded by: H. Foster  

BE IT RESOLVED THAT:  

The Township of Amarnath Council provide support for the resolution adopted by 

Northumberland County requesting their request that:  

· A governing body be created to regulate cannabis production; and · The governing 

body take a unified approach be taken to land use planning restrictions; and · The 

governing body enforce the regulations under the Cannabis Act on behalf of the 

licensing agency and ensures local authorities are in fact  

provided with notification of any license issuances, amendment, suspensions, 

reinstatement, re revocation within their region; and  

· The governing body communicated more readily with local governments; and  

· The governing body provides local government with more support; and  

FURTHER BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Township of Amarnath Council forward this 

resolution to all municipalities in Ontario, the Minister of Agriculture, Food and rural 

Affairs, requesting that legislation be enacted to support local governments with 

cannabis land use management and enforcement issues.  

CARRIED.  

Nicole Martin, Dipl. M.A.  

CAO/Clerk | Township of Amaranth 374028 6th Line | Amaranth | ON | L9W 0M6 Tel: 

519-941-1007 ext. 227 | Fax: 519 - 941-1802  

Our Offices are now open to the public by “appointment only” basis for all services 

including payment of accounts. To book your appointment, please call 519-941-1007. 

Masks are required when attending the municipal office.  

For accurate information on COVID-19 please visit: www.ontario.ca/COVID-19  

DISCLAIMER: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended 

solely for the use of the individual or entity to which they are addressed. If you have 

received this email in error, please notify the sender. Please note that any views or 

opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily 

represent those of the Township of Amaranth. Finally, the recipient should check this 



email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The Township of Amaranth 

accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email. 


